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1. The Academic Program Review Council met twice weekly during Fall Semester from 

September to November.   
2. During the fall, APRC reviewed and made recommendations regarding fifteen 

program panels. These recommendations were made to and passed by the Academic 
Senate at a meeting on November 18, 2008. 

3. During the spring, the APRC Chair has worked with individual Program Review 
Panels who are in the process of preparing reports for the fall of 2008. In addition, 
the entire Council and the Chair has worked with Paul DeSante, the consultant from 
TracDat, the University’s new assessment data base, and with the Steering 
Committee for Ferris’ HLC Reaccreditation.  

4. The twenty panels for the programs under review in the 2008-2009 cycle began their 
work in August 2008. The rough drafts of their reports are due June 15, 2008. The 
final reports are due on August 14, 2008. 

 
Membership: 
 
James Bandstra, Business 
Robert Carter, Optometry 
Roger Daugherty, Allied Health Sciences 
Douglas Haneline (Chair), Arts and Sciences 
Vordyn Nelson, University College 
Lucy Ngoh, Pharmacy 
Gary Ovans, Engineering Technology 
Frances Rosen, FLITE Librarian 
Donna Smith, At-Large 
William Smith, At-Large 
Matt Wagenheim, Education and Human Services 
 
 


